
 
 
             
             
             

              
Statistics 

December 2021 Last month This month YTD 2020  Previous 
5 Years 

Patron Activity 
     

OPAC Logins 264 210 3081 1913 2567 

SIP2 Logins 522 541 6775 5695 4530 

Main door count n/a 1404 n/a n/a n/a 

Circulation and Renewals 
     

Checkouts 1554 1972 28723 26598 38663 

Renewals by Staff 549 623 6247 2218 6289 

Renewals by OPAC 285 341 2878 1133 2281 

E-Audio & E-book checkouts 411 427 5491 n/a n/a 

Holds Requested 
     

Holds by Staff 133 107 1683 1015 1459 

Holds by OPAC 165 90 1495 1241 1390 

      

Item Counts 33949 32879 32879 35596 35348 

      

Public Access Computers 
     

Pages Printed 1367 1331 n/a 4209 5075 

      

Resource Sharing 
Savings 

3018.71 3560.94 n/a 8206.95 21709 

Items borrowed by consortium 
libraries 

192 194 n/a n/a n/a 

Items borrowed from 
consortium libraries 

258 198 n/a n/a n/a 

 
 

*Main Door Count is new for this month.  This is an electronic count of the number 
of people coming in through the main door off of 13 th Ave.  
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Events 
In December we handed out activity packets for Hanukkah, Christmas, Kwanzaa, and 
New Years Eve.   We also handed out take and make crafts for all ages to take home 
and make, we had 3 different activities and handed out about 70 kits total. 
Christmas week we had a scavenger hunt in the library for kids.  If they found a 
gingerbread person, they brought it to the desk for a free bag of books donated by the 
Friends of the Library.  
 
 
 

Projects ongoing 
We continue to weed and update each collection in the building.  In the past month we 
have completed a look at the Kid’s non fiction, the Pacific Northwest Collection, and the 
Science Fiction/Fantasy collection.  New and updated items have been purchased for 
each of these collections and are being added as they arrive. 
Thanks to a donation from the Friends of the Library we purchased games and puzzles 
that will be available for checkout very soon (a key staff person was out for a week). We 
have about 50 games and puzzles for all ages almost ready for the community to 
checkout. 
We purchased some new shelving for our VOX (kid’s audio) books.  The older shelving 
will be used for the games and puzzles.  
 

New Library update 
We are still eagerly awaiting a bequest check to arrive that will allow us to move forward with an 
RFP for an architecture firm to propose a new library building concept. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


